
1/10/2023 meeting called to order at 8:01pm.
Members present: Brandon Peters, president
Maura Loberg, vice president
Cassidy Kruse, 
Jamie Richie, NFBN president 
Rachna K, secretary
The minutes from Nov. 1st were read, Maura approved and Cassidy seconded, motion carried.
Scholarship should be at least $750, but Jamie advised under $1,500 since the state affiliate grants that amount so the board reached a consensus to contribute $1,000. All applications must be received by Feb. 15th with only 3 winners instead of the usual 5. 
There appear to be no members able to attend Washington seminar this year, unfortunately. 
The student division annual business meeting shall be Friday March 24th as a pizza party. Transportation would be available especially for those outside of Lincoln. Board member and treasurer, even secretary need not be  blind students. 
The liaison for recruiting wasn’t available this evening to join the meeting. Brandon proposed a game night next month that we pushed to May after finals at the end of the term. 
Holiday vacations were discussed. 
Meeting adjourned at 8:50pm. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rachna K,
Secretary,
Nebraska ASssociation of Blind Students
